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End of Salary Withholding Program Bulletin No. P-738
for Security Services/Supervisors
Employees Date

August 19, 1992

The legislation that implements the 1991-'94 Agreements between
the State and Council 82, representing employees in the Security Services
(NU 01) and Security Supervisors (NU 61) units, provides for an end to the
deduction of salary pursuant to the provisions of the Salary Withholding
Program that was enacted during the early part of 1991.

Employees who are newly hired on or after September 1, 1992 into
positions represented by these units will no longer be subject to the
deduction of one-tenth of their bi-weekly salary for 5 periods. (The
legislation also provides for later repayment, in accordance with the
provisions of the Agreements, to those employees in the units who already
had salary withheld. Instructions on this repayment will be addressed in a
future P-Bulletin.) Continue the deductions for employees in these units
who were newly hired prior to September 1, 1992 and who are part way
through the process when September 1, 1992 occurs.




